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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL 

May 9, 2014 

Mr. David Sumner 
Executive Director 
Independent Regulatory Review Commission 
14th Floor, 333 Market Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17126 

RE: Final Regulation - 22 Pa. Code, Chapter 73 
State Board of Private Licensed Schools, #006-324 

Dear Mr. Sumner: 

I write to withdraw the above-noted regulatory submission made on May 7, 2014. The 
Independent Regulatory Review Commission has notified us of several technical issues 
with the documents that need to be corrected. I will resubmit the regulatory package 
once the necessary corrections have been made. 

Thank you for your cooperation and I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. 

Sincerely, 

Ernest N. Helling 
Assistant Chief Counsel 

Enclosure 

cc: Jill Hans, Deputy Secretary 
Karen Molchanow, State Board of Education, Executive Director 
Gregory Dunlap, Esquire 
Jordan Gouker 
Tammy Klinger 
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